PEARL RIVER SCHOOL DISTRICT

RFB-PR-2019-02 ENVELOPES, LETTERHEAD,
AND PRINTED MATERIALS

ADDENDUM #1

To PRINTING VENDORS

From: Pearl River School District

Date: 5/8/2018

Re:  INCORRECT BID DOCUMENTS POSTED

A mistake occurred when the bid documents referred to above were posted on our website. Last
year’s bid documents were posted in error,

The incorrect documents have been removed from the website and the corrected bid documenis
have been posted, as well as a copy of this addendum.

You must acknowledge receipt of this addendum in order for your completed bid to be considered by
Pearl River School District, Please sign below as acknowledgemeni that you have received the
complete addendum. This sheet must be retumed as part of your proposal. This form may be faxed to
845-620-3934.

| acknowledge receipt of Addendum # 1 for RFB-PR-2019-02 ENVELOPES, LETTERHEAD AND
PRINTED MATERIALS

Firm Name (Please type/print clearly) Individual’s Name (Please type/print clearly)

Date Signature of Individual Above
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